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We had a nice time last SAT night. Around 22 people attended including volunteers. We had a nice pasta 

dinner made by Mrs. Hirano, Mrs. Barragan, Mrs. Furugaki, Mrs. Sato and a couple of volunteers from 

the youth. We played some games and listened to a wonderful testimony from Mia Taguchi, a CARP 

member. 
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